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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 damian Maguire SUPC2016/2421/P 25/09/2016  14:30:36 Dear Sirs

With reference to the above application, I write on behalf of the immediate neighbour at 14 Hampstead 

High Street, Mr Gerald Moran who uses the house as a single residential dwelling. He has no objection 

in principle to the proposal, but there is a concern about the AC continuing to be in use outside of 

office hours. Within the applicants acoustic repors

it states that the proposal is for the Air Conditioning to be running from 8 AM to 5 PM daily. We 

would request that the Council add a Condition to any consent to ensure that these are the limited hours 

of use for this new condensor unit.  

yours faithfully 

Damian Maguire 

Sacks Maguire Architects. 

on behalf of 

Mr Gerald Moran

14 Hampstead 

High Street
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